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KOKOKU KISEN KAISHA, LTD.

KOBE: 9th June, 1959,

Iloyd's Register of Shipping,
KOBE.

Dear Sirs:

8/ "SEMIRAMIS I"

Referring to your letter of 25th May, 1959, we
wish to inform you that the above named vessel is still
laid up at Kudamatsu and she is not expected to be
reactivated at present.

We shall be very much appreciated if you will
kindly postpone the screwshaft survey until she will be put
in service again.

Yours véry truly,
KOKOKU KISEN KAISHA, LTD.

(Sgd)
Director
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